
 

 

 

August 9, 2016 

 

Russellville Independent Schools SCHOOL DISTRICT 

DISTRCT FACILITIES PLAN HEARING REPORT* 

  

A public hearing was held at the Technology Center located at 210 East 7
th

 Street Russellville 

KY on August 9, 2016, at 5:30PM  (local time).  The purpose of the public hearing was to 

propose a new District Facility Plan developed by the Russellville Independent Schools Local 

Planning Committee. The Local Planning Committee (LPC) voted 8 in favor 0 against of the 

proposed new plan and the Board voted 4 in favor and 0 against to approve the new plan.  

  

There was/were (0) zero individual(s) in attendance.  Leon Smith, superintendent, served as the 

locally-appointed hearing officer.  Leon Smith was the only person in attendance.  

  

COMMENTS 

 

The district hearing officer called the public hearing to order. The hearing officer outlined the 

purpose of the hearing and the hearing procedures in accordance with 702 KAR 1:001.  There 

was no one in attendance. The hearing officer tape recorded the meeting and read the agenda.  

Waited approximately 30 minutes for anyone to attend.  Given a sufficient amount of time the 

hearing officer adjourned the meeting. 

  

The floor was opened to those who wished to make a statement but No one was in attendance 

  

RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

It is recommended that the new District Facility Plan developed by the Russellville Independent 

Schools Local Planning Committee and adopted by the Russellville Independent Schools Board 

of Education be approved as the District Facility Plan for the Russellville Independent Schools 

School District.  A copy of the new plan is attached. 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

    

 

Leon Smith, superintendent   
 

 cc:  Tim Lucas, Architect  

Public Hearing Agenda 

Planning File 

  

Attachments: Russellville Independent School District Facility Plan 

 

*This document is presented to KDE as submitted by the district-appointed hearing officer.  


